
Norton Mill Park Committee
November 10,2019 - Walking Tour
Norton Mill Site - Westchester Road

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chair Robert Misbach, Vice Chair Nan Wasniewski, Katherine
Kosiba, Patrick Reading, Kevin Byrne, Alternates Juliana Cameron and Linda
Pasternak.

OTHERS PRESENT: Public Works Director Jim Paggioli, Board of Selectman Liaison
Denise Mizla.

The Committee met at the Norton Mill site on Westchester Road at 2:00 pm for a
walking tour of the property. J. Paggioli pointed out the boundaries of the property, the
walls that will stay and those that will be removed, and noted the various aspects of the
reclamation project. The final grant decision is expected November 13, 2019.

Several items were salvaged from the mill and an inventory list with pictures will be
given to the Committee so they may be included in the planning of the final park.
Property maps will also be provided to the members for the design process.

The tour ended at 3:00 pm

Respectfully submitted,
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